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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a casual teacher with the NSW Dept of Education & have been teaching since 2013. I have 
also worked as a temporary teacher. As a result of refusing to take the experimental Covid-19 
vaccine I lost my 2 day a week job in Term 4. I was allowed to be onsite at a school, supporting 
children during lockdown, unvaccinated but that change when school resumed term 4. Suddenly 
I was considered covid positive 100% of the time & a risk to everyone on school grounds even 
though completely healthy. 
In January 2022, I caught covid-19 and I was allowed to teach again although only with a 6 month 
exemption. A recent Risk Assessment was performed on me because I am still considered a risk 
even though I have had covid-19 & am healthy. During the risk assessment I was told that I was 
not even allowed to put a Band-Aid in a bleeding child because I was a risk to them. How absurd! 
As a result of data from around the world the experimental vaccine is causing all sorts of health 
issues. Data is showing that it is actually the vaccinated who are at higher risk of contracting the 
virus. 
My exemption expires on the 14th July & I will no longer be able to teach again. This is purely a 
punishment for non compliance rather than me being considered a health risk. 
 
The whole situation is very disappointing & the Dept of Education could easily change this rule 
but they won’t. 
 
Regards 




